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The Math/Stats Colloquium is a speaker series devoted to educat-
ing and entertaining everyone in the SJSU Math/Stats community.
Talks are on Wednesdays, from 3-4pm, in MacQuarrie Hall 320;
snacks are served at 2:30pm in MH331B.

Why should you go to the Math/Stats Colloquium?

e We are committed to making colloquium talks as accessible as
possible. All speakers have been told to aim their talks at ju-
nior year math/stats majors, or if possible, first-year calculus
students.

e We are also committed to having diverse speakers and topics,
from pure and applied math and statistics, math education, uni-
versities, and industry:.

e For students, this is your chance to see the big picture: How can
math and statistics be both beautiful and useful? What are the
frontiers of research in the mathematical sciences? How can you
put an education in mathematics and statistics to work in the
real world?

For more information, see our schedule at:
http://www.timhsu.net/colloq/

Or contact Tim Hsu (tim.hsu@sjsu.edu, x4-5071).



